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14th May 2021

To:  Patient Participation Group Member

Patient Participation Group (PPG) Primary Care Network (PCN) Representation
At practice level we hope to be able to restart face to face Patient Participation Group Meetings following the Government Guidance in June 2021 on social distancing etc.

As well as practice level meetings we have been asked to invite you all to volunteer as practices need to nominate one patient representative to attend a PCN level Patient Participation Meeting.

The volunteer will need to meet with the PCN Clinical Director twice a year to discuss, as a minimum the 4 topics below. 

1.    Review of Primary Care services 

2.    Introducing new key roles within the PCNs

3.    Promoting and explaining digital technology and its use in GP practices

4.    Linking in with the local Area Action Partnership and how to connect the conversations / local intelligence between them and PCNs.
A proforma will be developed and feedback shared with member practices and the CCG.  This information will be used to feed in to the wider County Durham engagement strategy.
Please let me know if you would like to volunteer to be the PCN Patient Participation Group Member.

Yours sincerely

Fiona Almond

Practice Manager
